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I believe allowing Midas gold to proceed with plans to mine and reclaim lands at the Stibnite Mine site is the correct
course of action for the US Forest Service.

I have visited the site and met with the Midas Gold Personnel. Although | am a professional Engineer, | have not
done any work at the site. | believe their plan is the best scenario for returning the east fork to a natural stream at
least cost to taxpayers. | also believe the resources and economic benefit outweigh the risks.

Thank you for your consideration, Adam Lyman, PE, CPESC
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